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V. RAMESH
10.8.2016
To
The Chairman
LIC of India
Mumbai.

Dear Sir,

Re: Absorption of temporary employees - CGIT

[bookmark: _GoBack]You are aware that the Honorable Supreme Court of India on 9th August, 2016 has disposed of the review petition of LIC of India and directed LIC to implement its judgment dated 18th March, 2015 within eight weeks with regard to implementation of CGIT Award.

In the above background we demand LIC of India to initiate the process of absorption of the eligible employees covered under the CGIT Award as directed by the Hon. Supreme Court immediately. 

Similarly we also request LIC to immediately initiate action to absorb all the Temporary/badli employees as per the directions passed by various High Courts during these periods without further litigation.

Thanking you,

Comradely yours,

 
General Secretary.
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